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Greetings, 

I oppose SB916.  Employees should need to think seriously before striking against 

their own company, the folks who sign their paychecks.  Such adversarial 

relationships suggest they should go elsewhere for employment.  Let bad employers 

sink of their own weight.   

Why should taxpayers pay someone to strike?  They do so for their own benefit not 

the rest of taxpayers who work elsewhere.  Unions should foot this financial support 

instead of handing union dues over to one political party - the Democrats.   

This is yet another attempt to expand government in size, power and scope.   

Please OPPOSE this injurious idea.   


